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Students say new exam a breeze
Teachers and examinees generally felt that test questions were relatively easy in most subjects after more than 300,000 junior high school students completed a two-day proficiency test yesterday. 

The 322,328 students who took the test have been referred to in the local media as “guinea pigs,” because they are the first batch of students who have gone through the government’s reformed elementary and junior high curriculum.

Education Minister Tu Cheng-sheng said after the exams that the affirmative attitude of most experts, teachers and the media to the latest proficiency test indicated that the nation’s educational reforms were moving in the right direction. 

He suggested that parents and students trust in the government’s educational reforms, rather than insisting that the reforms have only brought a greater burden to students. 

Examinees can take a second proficiency test on July 9 and 10 if they feel their performance this past weekend was not adequate. 

Students can decide whether the proficiency test will be the only determinant or simply a part of an overall record in deciding which high school they will attend in the future. In the past, students’ fate would entirely depend on how they performed on the entrance exam. 

